
LAPPASS* and laparoscopic simulation course  

7 CPD points awarded by the ALSGBI 

                                       Organizer: Mr Marius Paraoan MD, FRCS 

                                       Consultant Colorectal and Laparoscopic Surgeon 

                                       Co-organizer: Dr Stephen Marsh 

Pre-course Zoom meeting 

 Introduction of participants  

 The 4 week training program (individual practice and trainers’ 

feedback – how does it work) 

 What to expect on the day (Rules for the day) 

 Introduction to LAPPASS tasks (pre-course preparation) 

 

Programme of the day 

8:30 -09:00 Registration 

09:00 – 12:00 LAPPASS training (task 1-4) (including 15 

minutes break) 

12:00 – 13:00 Training for 30 degree laparoscopic camera 

skills  

13:00 – 13:40 lunch break 

   

 

Wrightington, Wigan and 

Leigh Teaching Hospitals 

NHS Foundation Trust 



 

13:40 – 15:40   Laparoscopic appendicectomy (simulation) 

(laparoscopic 0 degree camera training) 

15:40 – 17:20   Laparoscopic gastrostomy (simulation) 

(laparoscopic 30 degree camera training) 

17:20 –17:40  Summary and closure 

* After the course participants will be provided with a box trainer and 

training kit at home for 4 weeks practice with one session weekly of remote 

trainer feedback during live training (North-West and Mersey Deanery only)  

On achieving LAPPASS competency (confirmed by trainer) the examination 

and certification will be arrange in Wigan (trainees must hold ALSGBI 

membership to sit the examination and receive certificate)(5 weeks later). 

The course will be run under strict social distancing rules with training area arranged in 

cubicles style. 

Tea and lunch will not be provided in order to observe distancing rules. (The participants 

will make own arrangements, dining area available on site). 

The course is free of charge for North-West deanery trainees with a £90 

deposit refundable on return of the training kit. 

The course fees for other trainees is £100. Members of the ALSGBI receive 

20% discount. 

Places limited to 8 participants. The fees must be paid in full to secure the 

place and are not refundable unless a replacement is found. 

If interested please contact: Stephenmarsh93.sm@gmail.com or 

simon.langridge@wwl.nhs.uk.  
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